From: Milam Mabry milam@mabrypublicaffairs.com
Subject: Some Fear Texas Unprepared for Panama Canal Expansion | The Texas Tribune
Date: December 1, 2015 at 11:52 AM
To: Randy Reese rreese @navigationdistrict.org

Randy,

FYI, Sir. We should talk about this for the next Session to go even beyond loans w/TXDOT potentially.

I'm very tight w/Governor Abbott's State-Fed office. The top Federal Affairs Staff for the Governor wants to your the SNWW & SNND.
Hopefully we can strategize on how the team can work this as well tomorrow, Sir!

I look forward to seeing you at SNND HQ's 8 am tomorrow.

See the article below, Sir!

https://www.texastribune.org/2015/12/01/some-fear-texas-unprepared-panama-canal-expansion/

Very Respectfully,
- Milam Mabry

milam@mabrypublicaffairs.com
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